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Title:
Mandatory Food Protection Manager Certification for Persons in Charge

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:
that a letter be sent to the FDA requesting that the 2013 FDA Food Code be modified as follows:
1. Requiring that the Person in Charge be a certified food protection manager who has passed a test that is part of an accredited program, as defined by the FDA Food Code.
2. Provide an exception to requiring the Person in Charge to be a certified food protection manager if the regulatory authority deems the establishment to pose minimal risk of causing or contributing to foodborne illness either at certain times of operation or based on the nature of food preparation.
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